
Faulconer Chapman School 
Board Report 

February 2015 
 

How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 587 total 
 Kindergarten:  62 
 First Grade:     69 
 Second Grade: 77 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  58 
 Fifth Grade:     61 
 Sixth Grade:    65 
 Seventh Grade: 64 
 Eighth Grade : 63 

 
Student Highlights: 
 Super Kid parties were held on February 4th and 5th.  These are held for students 
with good grades and no behavior referrals or detentions.  
            Middle school Science classes are going to start working on the wetlands behind 
FCS.  They are getting soil samples and figuring what would grow at the area.  This is 
exciting to see them looking into this area.   

 
What’s New: 
 FCS Leadership Team met with the School Support Team on January 16, 2015.  We 
received positive feedback on the things that we are doing to raise student achievement 
outcomes for Sheridan students.   
  Parent Teacher Conferences were held the week of January 28th and January 29th, 
2015. 

 
 
Dates to remember: 

 2/16  President’s Day NO SCHOOL 

 2/17  Boys BBX @ Nestucca 

 2/18 Exclusion Day 

 2/19 Boys BBX @ home 

 2/20 MS Dance  

 2/24   Boys BBX @ Amity 



 2/26  Ready for Kindergarten  


